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Upcoming Programs: Guests:

50-50 Drawing: Rodney Sadler did not pull the ace of spades; pot now up to $475.10.


None

ROTARY PARK: Mark Burger, co-chair of our Rotary Park Committee, told the Officer Installation 
gathering about recent and planned improvements to our Park including a Corn Hole game added last 
year next to the lower shelter house.   Our club invested $1,000 in the polished concrete game boards 

and bags are available at the pool office. Mark and DebI Boughton (pictured 
left) were the first Rotarians to compete.  Also on the project list are two 
amphitheater benches installed this spring, painting on the amphitheater 
storeroom walls and doors this month, work now underway by the city to 
expand the disc golf course, relocation of the Carl Baldwin memorial this 
summer, and planting memorial trees in accordance with the city's new park 

t r e e planting plan.


2021/2022 PRESIDENT AMANDA LANGENDOERFER’S 

YEAR  IN REVIEW


President Amanda went through the various elements shown on the screen 
required to achieve a Presidential Citation. She believes we have met 16 of the 
18 elements, under various categories - Members and Engagement, Foundation 
Giving, Service, Young Leaders and Public Image. 


President Amanda is proud of our accomplishments this year and thanked the 
members and leaders who helped make this happen. She followed this portion of 
her presentation with photos of some of our 16 service projects this year, along 
with photos of new members and social events.


We thanked President Amanda for her leadership this year!  

90 lbs. of pasta sauce 

(57 cans) !

July 6:    Previewing the new Rotary Year/President Marie

July 13:  Dr. Dee Coleman/MACC update

July 20:  Free Enterprise Award

July 27:  Dr. Sue Thomas/Truman update

Aug. 3:   Service Recognition program/Ralph Cupelli

Aug. 10: Dan Martin/FLATS

Aug. 17: Dr. Craig Phelps/ATSU update

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS! Foundation 
Chair Jeff Romine (right) presented PHF pins 
to Tim Peters (left, 3 time recipient) and Dana 
Delaware (center, 5 time recipient). Our club 
raised $20,389 this year for the Foundation or 
$222/member - our highest ever! See analysis 
attached to cover email.
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